The Hassans and Teacher Conferences

Fahmi and Tigri Hassan are married and have 5 children. They arrived in the United States 1 ½  years ago from Ethiopia. Their large family is very busy.

Everyone in their family is in school. Fahmi works full time and takes English classes at night at the Hubbs Center. Tigri does not work but takes several ELL classes during the day at the same school. All of their children attend classes in St. Paul Public Schools during the day.  This family knows the importance of a good education. There is so much studying at their home that sometimes it is difficult to keep track of everyone’s academic responsibilities and homework. Sometimes their worksheets get mixed up, but they are usually careful to make sure everyone’s folders for their classes are separate. 
Fahmi and Tigri want their children to be successful in school. They know that good communication is important between teachers and parents. Several times a year they get emails from the school and notes sent home about parent/teacher conference nights. Fahmi and Tigri feel it’s important for them to meet with the teachers during these times. 

The problem is, since they are still learning English themselves, they are not sure about what to say. They don’t know the questions to ask or what information the teachers expect them to know, so they have never been to conferences in America yet. There are conferences tomorrow night for their children in elementary school. Now it is time for Fahmi and Tigri to be brave and go in to speak to the teachers, even if they feel nervous about speaking English.

1. Who are Fahmi and Tigri?
2. Where does Tigri take classes?
3. What gets mixed up sometimes?

4. What is important between teachers and parents?
5. Why have they not been to parent/teacher conferences before?
6. When are the next conferences?
7. What advice would you give Fhami and Tigri about going to parent-teacher conferences?

